Littleton Fire Protection District

5890 S. Bemis Strect, Suite 101
Littleton, Colorado 80120
720-445-0731

July 13, 2017

City of Littlcton City of Litticton

2255 West Berry Avenue 22355 West Berry Avenuc

Litticton, Colorado 80165 Littleton, Colorado 80165

Attn: Mark Relph, City Managcr Attn: Stephen Kemp, City Attomcy
Highlands Ranch Mctropolitan District James P, Collins, Esq.

62 West Plaza Drive Collins, Cockrel & Cole

Highlands Ranch, Colorado 80129 390 Union Boulcvard, Ste. 400
Attn: Terry Nolan, District Manager Denver, Colorado 80228

Re: Request for Mediation and Notice of Possible Termination of Agreement Dated January 17, 2012
Mcmbers of the Littleton City Council,

The Board of Directors (“Board™) of the Littlcton Fire Protection District (“Fire District™) has reccived a copy of
the July 11, 2017 letter the Highlands Ranch Metropolitan District (“HRMD™) scat to the City, which requests
mediation regarding the transfer of dispatch services to South Mctro Fire Protection District (“SMFPD™), The
Board fully supports and agrees with the statements sct forth in IIRMID’s July 11 letter and joins in the request for
mediation pursuant to Section 11 of the January 17, 2012 Agrecment between the City, the Fire District and
HRMD.

As the Partner responsible for the provision and administration of emergency scrvices to the Fire District and
ITRMD, the City has a duty to perform those obligations in as efficient and cost ctfective manner as possible. As
HRMD obscrved in its letter, transferring dispateh services to SMEFPD would save the Partners more than
$500,000 annually, whilc cnsuring continued, high quality dispatching scrvices. Fire Chief Armstrong has
repeatedly advised the Fire District and HRMD - and no doubt City Council - the future viability of dispatching
through Littleton Fire Rescue is at best uncertain, particularly with the ongoing staffing issucs. The Board firmly
belicves that transferring dispatch to SMEPD is cssential to the efficient and cost effective provision and
administration of emergency serviees to the Partncrs.

If the City has not reversed its position or reached an agreement with the Fire District and HRMD on this matter
by the end of November, the Board will consider terminating the Agreement effective January 1, 2019,

Sincercly S
g Y
Keith Gardner, Board President
On Behalf of the Litticton IFire Protection District Board of Directors
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